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SPECIAL THANKS
To our November Church Servers:

Worship Leaders - Don Niederfrank, Jeff Ulicki, David Franks, Kitchie Allen, Jane Spalding,

Bill Bond, Jodi Cowen, and our Confirmation Class

Ushers - Joe and Bev Mueller, Claude Zimmerman and our Confirmation Class parents

Nursery Caregivers - Matt and Sarah Riemer, Avery and Shandy Roehrig, Kylee and Tina

Olson, and Ruby and Jean Hoffman

Communion Servers - Don Niederfrank, Ken Matthews, Jeff Ulicki, and Jason Jacque

Church Offering Counters - Ken Matthews, Kathy Bretl, Phil Stepanski and Tracy Bretl, Joe

and Bev Mueller, and Joe and Dawn Rychtik

Fellowship Hour Host Groups - Chancel Choir, Wednesday Lunch Group, and Handbell Choir
 

To Leann Wellenstein for being the parent helper at the Confirmation Mission Experience at

the Port Food Pantry on November 8 and at the class session on November 20.
 

To our Christmas Tree Sale Fundraiser Team composed of Joe Rychtik, Scott Symes,

Louise Mollinger and David Franks, and newcomers, Don and Connie Cross, for getting the

sale up and running.
 

To Louise Mollinger, David Franks, and Alice Ruffin for hosting a 90th birthday celebration

for Roberta Blumenberg in Fellowship Hall on November 15.
 

To Ralph Perez for recruiting 26 Port Washington High School students to unload our 465

Christmas Trees on November 21.
 

To Nancy Walle, Jane Spalding, Jeanne Mantsch, Jennifer Dimmer, Joshua Jacque and

Beckie Perez for making beautiful bows to adorn the Christmas Wreaths that are being sold

at our Tree Sale.
 

To all those who contributed to and attended the Giving Tuesday Spaghetti Supper and

Silent Auction on November 28 to support Lighthouse Youth Ministry.

To Congregational Care Team member Jane Schwacher for sending out birthday and

wedding anniversary cards for the month of November.
 

To all those who participated in the Gift-A-Child program through the Port Food Pantry. Our

church members and friends contributed 135 gifts!
 

To Jane Spalding and Tracy Greymont for decorating our church for Advent.

Thanks to Brett Dimmer and Gary Tackes for installing an ethernet cable between the

Sanctuary and Fellowship Hall; allowing us to carry audio/visual HD signals between those

two locations. Special thanks to Brett Dimmer for his continued work with recording our

services as well as creatively finding new audio/video arrangements for Fellowship Hall.

Thanks to Scott Symes for the purchase of our new Christmas Tree Sale signs, we have a

new design and a new vinyl banner on the Tree Lot trailer. Thanks to Mike Dimmer for

cutting and painting a new plywood sign upon which the new graphics were applied.


